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16 December 2002

Margaret Shields
Chairperson
The Regional Council
PO Box 11 646
Wellington
Fax No: 04 384 5023

Dear Margaret

Tranz Metro Wellington - Sale & Purchase Negotitations

I

Attachment 1 to Report 03.4
~~v~eR~&$i~~~  Page 1 of 1
Auckland Mail Centre
New Zealand
Telephone: (+64-9)  270  t-1
Facsimile: (+64-g)  270 5 9eo  4. Q\ o\

Office of the Managing Dbector

Further to my letter of 3 December in which we identified our requirements in regard to the
sale process of Tranz Metro Wellington, we requested that if these processes were
unacceptable to WRC/JV  that it be confirmed to us by Monday 9th December.

Following further communications we now conclude that negotiations are at an end with
WRC/JV  regarding Tranz Metro and we now plan to move forward with alternative plans
regarding the sale.

Yours sincerely

Michael Beard
Managing Director




